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From,

Sean Paul,

560, Peters Drive
St. Augustine, FL 31432
USA
To,

Mr. Carl Bridge,

Head of Sales Department,

Pride Land Mart,

St. Augustine, FL 32092

Dear Mr. Bridge,

I would like to thank you for the job, I humbly express my acceptance for the post of Sales Manager in your firm. As asked for my preference on the clauses of the agreement, I have enclosed the same herewith. 
I assure you that the firm shall benefit by this decision and my services shall prove fruitful. 
I am looking forward for excellent business relations between the two of us.

Yours faithfully,

Sean Paul
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